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Thursday 9th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Reception Acorns Class Trip to Pizza Express – Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

     

On Wednesday 22nd November, we will be visiting Pizza Express in Blackheath as part 

of our learning about food. The children will have the opportunity to make their own 

pizzas with the chefs at the restaurant, which they will be able to eat for lunch when 

they return to school. 
 

We will be traveling by bus and will be leaving the school by 9:00am and returning 

by 12pm.   
 

The children will be required to wear their full school uniform, coats and comfortable 

walking shoes on the day.  
 

Permission must be given via Arbor before Wednesday 15th November.  
 

We would like to invite parent volunteers to join us on this trip. Please speak with Miss 

Jackson if you would like to join us on the day for our trip! 
 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Jackson and the Reception team 

 


